
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 4 October 2016 5:49 PM 
To: 'Stephen Bull' 

Subject: RE: 4 Yearly review - stage 4 Awards 

 
Dear Mr Bull 
 
I refer to the correspondence below in regards to Group 4 Awards. 
 
Please be advised that the extension sought by United Voice has been granted. Submissions and 
draft determinations regarding Group 4 Awards in accordance with direction 1 of the Directions 
issued 26 August are to be filed with the Commission by 4:00 pm Thursday, 6 October 2016. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
From: Stephen Bull [mailto:Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 30 September 2016 4:10 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J; AMOD 

Subject: 4 Yearly review - stage 4 Awards 

 
The Associate to 
The President 
 
Dear Associate 
 
We note the direction of the President of 26 August 2016 concerning the filing of draft 
determinations, making of additional claims and confirmation that claims made are to be pursued 
and other matters. 
 
United Voice is interested in a number of stage 4 awards. We are well advanced in settling the draft 
determinations and a lengthy submission document in answer to the order made by his Honour. 
 
We have limited resources and there are some internal processes that need to be complied with. We 
want to provide to the Commission as response which is comprehensive and  assists the efficient 
conduct of these award reviews.  
 
We apologise to the Commission and others interested in our response but will be unable to file our 
response until 4pm, Thursday 6 October 2016. We shall endeavour to file earlier is we are able to. 
 
Stephen Bull 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/2016fwc6062.htm
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
mailto:Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au


Industrial Coordinator/Legal Practitioner 
National Office United Voice 
303 Cleveland Street 
Redfern NSW 2016 
Ph. (02) 8204 3050 | Mobile: 0412 199 787 
Facsimile: (02) 9281 4480 | Email:stephen.bull@unitedvoice.org.au 

 


